
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: 9/26/2022 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider abolishing the eligibility list for Hospital Security Officer and 

accept previously received applications for consideration. 

PREPARED BY: Kevin Ott 

 

BACKGROUND: 

On April 11, 2022 an eligibility list was created for the position of Hospital Security Officer 

which is no longer necessary.  On June 24, 2022 the City Council authorized city staff to begin 

the process of filling a full-time position for a Hospital Security Officer due to Robert Sanders 

changing his status from full-time to part-time Hospital Security Officer.   

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to abolish the eligibility list for Hospital Security Officer and accept previously 

received applications for consideration. 


